District 15 @ 20

June 17, 2017

Meeting opened with

Serenity prayer, steps, tradition and concept.

District meeting minutes were read. There was a correction, May assembly was held at Quality Inn in
Salina. Minutes were approved as amended.

District 20 treasurer's report: it was proposed funds dispersed as follows: WSQ 100 dollars, KS area 100
dollars, 50 dollars to each of the two Alateen groups. Motion carried.

District 19 treasurer’s report given. it was proposed donating: WSQ 100 dollars, KS area 200 dollars.
100 dollars to each of the two Alateen groups, LDC 50 dollars. Motion carried.

Workshop planned for fall.
Sara gave conference report which will be posted on line.
Area assembly report presented available on line.

It was proposed that separate WIS meetings be eliminated and that WIS continue as an agenda item at
district meetings. Any member attending district automatically becomes a WIS member and eligible to
vote on anything WIS needs.

tocal public outreach is channeled through the district where ever possible, page 54, Al-anon service
manual. Before WIS will register Al-anon as a participant in any future conference or event, the chair will
need a firm commitment from a group to set up and man the table at the event, usually 3-4 months in
advance.

WIS treasurers report was given. Sandwiches were donated for assembly.

WIS will continue to support financially, with volunteers for the answering service, and the Al-anon
Wichita.org website. Also paying for the phone located at literature distribution center. In addition,
WIS will financially support any conference for which there is a firm commitment from a group. Social
work conference is in March. Announced in October coming in December. Manager position for WIS is
a volunteer. January alternating years is nurses’ conference, Outreach at KS Al-anon.org. Public
Outreach Project 2017, Since there will be no separate meeting it was further recommended
consolidating management positions as follows: a chair/coordinator for website and answering service.
A manager for the LDC and ane treasurer for LDC and WIS.

M&M groups discontinued. It was a good experience.




